
Personal data on the council’s website 

 

The council’s website, and in particular the section containing reports, minutes and agendas of the 
council and its committees, contains a significant amount of information including personal data.  
This is particularly true of the council’s regulatory committees which determine matters such as 
planning applications and the determination of applications for a variety of licences such as taxi and 
private car hire licences. 

This information is included on our website to ensure that the website contains a full and accurate 
record of the council’s decisions and the reasons for this, which we consider to be particularly 
important in relation to regulatory functions such as these.  This information is accordingly published 
solely to provide a record of these decisions and personal data included in the council website must 
not be used for any other purpose without the express written permission of the Council.  Any 
unauthorised use of this data is likely to contravene the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998.  
However persons whose data is published on the council website should be aware that as this 
information is publicly available we cannot give any guarantees as to how this information will be 
used by those accessing it. 


